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This past month I had the truly wonderful opportunity to attend the 9/11 tribute that was held at the
Weber County Fair Grounds.  This was a stark reminder to me of not only the tragedy, but also the
amazing grit, courage and selfless acts of heroism that were performed that day.  Many resulting in the
saving of thousands of lives but also the loss of life of the heroes that performed these acts.  I hope that
many of you had the opportunity to revisit that day by attending this tribute or perhaps watching one or
more of the many documentaries that were shown on the television that week.  It reminded me that we
should truly honor our commitment to never forget. 

This October is the beginning of election season.  With mail-in voting, we no longer have just an election
day.  Ballots will be coming to you in the mail starting about the middle of this month.  I hope you will all
take this opportunity to cast your ballot.  This is a wonderful right and should be held close to each of
our hearts and not taken for granted.  This year there will be a very important bond question for the
Weber School District.   Please take the time to vote on this issue.  If you would like more information
before you cast your ballot, google “Weber School District 2021 Bond” or check out their Facebook page.  
They have a very informative short video explaining more about what they are trying to accomplish.  If
you do not cast your ballot by mail, remember that election day is November 2nd.  Whichever method
you choose to vote, do just that, VOTE.  It’s one of our most precious rights! 

I told you that I would keep you informed of the additional commercial prospects we have coming along
2700 North.  The first one has officially submitted their application for development.  We are excited to
welcome SUNPRO, a large building materials supplier.  They have applied to have a large operation
including a retail store on the property located on the south-east corner of 2700 N 1000 W.  They
anticipate annual sales in the multi-millions.  They and their developer have been wonderful to work
with and we look forward to welcoming them into our community.  Stay tuned for further information
on this and many other exciting projects yet to come.

Last, but not least!  This is the month of goblins, ghouls, and many other scary creatures.  Yep, my least
favorite, and my wife’s most favorite holiday strikes again.  Parents, please protect your precious
children this Halloween.  Drivers, please slow down every day, but be extra vigilant on this haunted night
and watch closely for the monsters, princesses, and the like.  BE SAFE!   

Once again, no matter how you do it, educate yourself and VOTE.  It’s your right.  I’m thankful for the
opportunity to represent each of you.  I’m thankful for all you do, and I’m thankful for you being good
neighbors.  I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best
place to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old.  

Mayor Leonard Call

MAYOR'S MESSAGE

October 7:  Planning
Commission
October 9: Pumpkin Palooza
October 11:  Columbus Day,
Offices Closed
October 12:  City Council
October 19: Fiber Optics Open
House
October 26: City Council
November 2: Election Day

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

 O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1

PLEASANT VIEW CITY NEWS

ELECTED OFFICIALS
CONTACT

INFORMATION 



Registration Open: 
Oct 1- 31, 2021

Boys Basketball Grades 3-9 and
1st/2nd Grade COED Basketball

League Play: beginning of January-
beginning of March

See website for details
www.pleasantviewcity.com

 

 BOYS BASKETBALL

   Please email surry@pleasantviewcity.com to register your trunk
entry.  Watch our Facebook, and Instagram pages, as well as our

website for updates.

With our current drought
situation, the roots from trees,

shrubs, etc. tend to go deeper to
find the closest source of water. 
Keep a close eye on your sewer
and water lines in between your

home and the road.

WATER & SEWER LINES

Weber County will mail out ballots beginning October 12th.  For questions
or concerns about your ballot, or to register to vote, please contact

Weber County at (801) 399-8034.
 

                                            IN PERSON VOTING WILL BE HELD @
                                        WEBER CENTER

                                        2380 WASHINGTON BLVD
                                       OGDEN, UT  84401

 
12PM - 6PM OCTOBER 27, 28, 29 & NOVEMBER 1

&
7AM-8PM NOVEMBER 2

 2021 ELECTION INFORMATION

 
The city is excited to be working with the Pleasant View Pickleball Association to pursue options for up to eight additional

pickleball courts to be added for play. 
Thirty minute clinics are being provided Oct 22-23 to raise funds for the pickleball courts project. Sign ups are available online. 

Learn more and become involved in this effort:  https://www.pleasantviewpickleball.com/
  

 PLEASANT VIEW PICKLEBALL EXPANSION

 In response to feedback received from
residents, the city is exploring options

to bring fiber optic technologies
throughout the city to benefit residents

and city operations and services. 
 

An open house will be held October
19th from 5:30-7:30 pm at City Hall (520
W Elberta Drive) for residents to learn

more about this effort and options
being considered. 

 

Come join PV Youth City Council and
get involved with fun community

activities, civic engagement, amazing
retreats and much, much more.  For

more information, contact CC Member
Sara Urry at (801) 737-0523 or

surry@pleasantviewcity.com. It's going
to be an amazing year!

FIBER OPTICS OPEN HOUSE

YOUTH CITY COUNCIL (YCC)

http://www.pleasantviewcity.com/
https://www.pleasantviewpickleball.com/

